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Sixth Form News
Last week we invited a group of 
external Sixth Form applicants and 
our own year 11 students to come to 
the school to experience Sixth 
Form life.  We had a huge turnout 
and were so happy to see students 

Year 7 History Reward Trip
On Wednesday, Mr Sharples took Year 
7 students on a History reward trip to 
the London Metropolitan Archives.  
The London Metropolitan Archives is a 
public research centre which 
specialises in the history of London, 
caring for and providing access to the 

mingling and enjoying the activities 
on offer.  In addition to some team 
building activities, students also 
had an opportunity to speak to 
year 12 students about subject 
choices and the expectations of 

Sports Day
On Thursday we celebrated the end 
of term with having a whole school 
sports day. Students had so much 
fun, as did teachers and associate 
staff! We even had an inflatable 
assault course -which everyone 
loved! Thank you to Ms Pitts and Mr 
Collis for organising the day!

historical archives of businesses, 
schools, hospitals, charities and all 
manner of other organisations from 
the London area. The students had a 
lovely day and learnt a great deal 
about the history of London.

Bank of England Visit
Year 10 Business students were lucky 
enough to be invited to a tour of the 
Bank of England on Wednesday! The 
students learnt about the history of 
the Bank of England and what it does 
today, why people started using 
paper money, and discovered the 
secrets of why banknotes are so 
difficult to copy. Some students also 
tested their strength by picking up a 
gold bar, and discovered why the 
building is on top of one the world's 
largest stores of gold! Thank you to 
Ms Thornton and Mr Blagorodnov for 
accompanying the students
Thank you,
Mrs Ruth Holden,
Executive Principal
Mr Edward Rakshi,
Head of School 

Sixth Form life.  A big thank you to 
the Sixth Form Team and our 
amazing year 12 students for 
welcoming everyone.  We are 
looking forward to seeing you all in 
September!

GCSE and A Level Results
Year 13 can collect their A Level results on Thursday 17th August from the 
School between 8am and 10am.
Year 11 can collect their GCSE results on Thursday 24th August from the 
school between 10am and 12pm.



Love Trails Festival

School Sports Day

History
Reward trip

Last week, students from MAS 
travelled the Gower Peninsula with 
TrailFam to take park in Love Trails 
Festival. With lots of trail running 
adventures, camping, music and talks, 
everyone had a fantastic time and 
many other people at the festival were 
incredibly impressed by Mulberry 
Shoreditch students. A big thank you 
to Miss Pitts and Mr Campbell for 
giving up their weekend to support!

On Wednesday 19th July 22 Year 7 
students visited the London 
Metropolitan Archives to take part in a 
tour and workshop. The students got to 
visit the ‘strong room’ where the 
documents are stored and visited the 
‘Unforgotten Lives’ exhibition which 
uncovers the lives of Londoners of 
Black, Asian, Caribbean and Indigenous 
descent in the 16th-19th centuries. They 
also had the chance to explore the 
archives’ interactive migration map in 
their computer suite and then finished 
the day by exploring some of the 
primary sources used to create the 
exhibition and presenting their findings 
to the rest of the group.

Here are a few photos from Thursdays fantasic whole school Sports Day.



Sixth Form Conference
On Thursday our soon-to-be Year 12 students came into school for the Sixth Form 
conference. It was a great opportunity for them to get to know each other and to 
find out information about starting Sixth Form in September. There was a real buzz 
in the room and it was lovely to see students working together and having a good 
time too!

Did you manage to solve the maths problem this week?

A rectangle is three times as long as it is high. The area of a square is twelve 
times the area of the rectangle. What is the ratio of the perimeter of the 
square to the perimeter of the rectangle? 

Give your ratio in its simplest form.

SOLUTION:   3:1

Well done to all our students who 
did their Dof E 16-mile hike at the 
weekend and completed and 
passed their Silver Duke of 
Edinburgh Awards!  

Congratulations to Agit 
Abaci, Greta Kilgariff, Choa 
Shanjahan and Ayan Yussuf  
on successfully completing 
their first Model United 
Conference at Mulberry 
School for Girls on Thursday 
and Friday last week.
The preparation work 
students had put in finally 
paid off and students are 
looking forward to 
developing their skills 
further at future 
conferences.

Model UN Conference
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Market Fresh
Last Thursday our students set up a stall at Whitechapel 
Market to sell their school-grown fruit and vegetables. Our 
stall was was in one of EIGHT locations across the capital, as 
part of the fabulous #KnowyourOnions programme by 
School Food Matters.

Year 12 at
the Young V&A
On Friday afternoon, Year 12 Art students spent their 
lesson at the recently refurbished Young V&A.
The students explored a range of historical objects in this 
colourful and accessible space.

Science Society

6 students from Year 7 and 8 represented Mulberry 
Academy Shoreditch in the Money Wise Challenge: a 
game-based finance competition that took place at the 
ExCel Centre in London. The purpose of the Challenge is 
to teach students about important money topics, such 
as how to save and spend wisely, preparing them to face 
the cost of living crisis. They completed a range of 
interactive digital activities and challenges, competing 
against almost 600 students from other schools across 
London. Well done to Alisa, Aidhyn, Harry, Yusuf, Purno 
and Saad for their unrelenting focus and speed!
For the final Science Club of the year, students 
attempted to create giant bubbles by making their own 
bubble wands out of sticks and string. It was a lovely 
practical to end the year on. 
Science Club takes place every Wednesday from 3:30 - 
4:15. We look forward to welcoming new students to the 
club next year. See you in September!

The science society took their last trip of the
year this week. We went on a red arrows flight
simulator and visited the Science Fiction exhibition.


